
Tassie Mums needs your help to find 
250 coats for babies and children in need.

 
Tassie Mums accept good quality new and pre-loved baby 

and children’s clothing from birth to 12 years. We carefully 
sort and bundle donations to be re-homed via social 
services organisations to families in need.
 

Now the weather has begun to get chilly, there are 
many families who cannot keep their babies and 
children warm, children are shivering with cold in 
school playgrounds because families are unable to 
afford warm winter clothes. We would 
particularly love coats, jackets 

and vests, but will gladly accept 
all warm clothing, gumboots, 

thermals and winter PJs. 

Please ensure that all clothing is 
freshly washed, with no holes or 
stains. A good guide is to think “would 
I give this to a friend?”
 
To see a complete list of  
‘What can be rehomed’ and  
for more information please visit:
www.tassiemums.org

Do you have any warm Winter 
coats or clothing your children  

no longer need?


